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Date:13.06.2017

Information Note regarding Cancellation of Open House Discussion on

‘Review of Interconnection Usage Charges’ on 15.06.2017

It is informed that TRAI's Open House Discussion on ‘Review of Interconnection
Usage Charges’ which was scheduled to be held on 15.06.2017 in SCOPE Complex, 7,
Lodhi Road, New Delhi stands cancelled. The new date and venue of the Open House

Discussion shall be notified later.

For any clarification, please contact Shri Arvind Kumar, Advisor (Broadband &
Policy Analysis), Tel. No. +91-11-23220209, Fax: +91-11-23230056, E-mail:

arvindtrai@gmail.com.
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